Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
August 2, 2017
Re:
Updated “Classified Substitute Hourly Pay Rates” Chart
The updated “Classified Substitute Hourly Pay Rates” chart expands the list of positions that may require a sub and includes recommended hourly rates of pay the District will follow for those positions.

Human Resources recommends approval of this modification to the current “Classified Substitute Hourly Pay Rate” salary schedule, as presented.  
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